
Please pass H.C.R. 16 to designate the rescued shelter dog Oregon's official state dog. 
 
Lead the way! 
 
If you choose a specific breed, you just disappoint all the supporters of the other breeds. 
 
And supporting breeding encourages puppy mills and the misery imposed on the dogs and the 
disappointments to the buyers and the increase of dogs in shelters. 
 
Please, please give us a good, hardy state dog that just by virtue of being the state dog will improve the 
lives of dogs everywhere! 
 
Margaret Spear 
6147 NE Failing Street 
Portland, OR  97213 
 


